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 PUBLIC NOTICE 
     Okeechobee County Board of County Commission  

Budget Workshops 
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Okeechobee County Board 
of County Commissioners will convene the Budget Workshops.  
Starting July 16, 17, 18, and if needed July 19, 2024, at 9:00 a.m. at 
the "Judge William L. Hendry Courtroom" at the Historic 
Courthouse, 304 NW 2nd Street, Okeechobee, Florida. 
 
Any person deciding to appeal any decision made by the Board 
of County Commissioners with respect to any matter considered 
at this meeting will need a record of the proceedings, and that, 
for such purposes, he or she will need to ensure that a verbatim 
record of such proceedings is made, which record shall include 
the testimony and evidence upon which the appeal is to be 
based. 
 
In accordance with the Americans with Disabilities Act, persons 
with disabilities needing special accommodation to participate in 
this proceeding should contact the County Administrator's 
Office no later than four (4) working days prior to the proceeding 
at 304 N.W. 2nd Street, Room 123 Okeechobee, Florida 34972, or 
call 863.763.6441. If you are hearing or voice impaired, call TDD 
1-800-222-3448 (voice) or 1-888-447-5620 (TTY). 
 
David Hazellief, Chair 
Board of County Commissioners 
Okeechobee County, Florida 
 
Jerald D. Bryant, Clerk 
Board of County Commissioners 
Okeechobee County, Florida 
 
  
 
Publish : July 3, 2024 
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Please publish the ad below in the Legal Notice Section of The 
Okeechobee News on Wednesday, 7/3/2024.  For confirmation 
of ads prior to publication, please email Carri Borowski at 
cborowski@myokeeclerk.com Please provide an affidavit of 
publication for the ad to Jessica Schooley, 
jschooley@co.okeechobee.fl.us.  Please bill to the Okeechobee 
County Board of County Commissioners Account#760159.  
Thanks. 
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